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TECHNICAL STATEMENT

This Technical Statement and attached exhibits were prepared on behalf of Mega

Communications of Daytona Beach Licensee, LLC (“Mega”), licensee of station WNUE-FM,

Channel 251C1, Titusville, Florida.  Mega herein proposes to make minor changes to the

facilities of WNUE-FM by relocating to another site, slightly lowering the center of radiation

above average terrain, decreasing power to 50.0 kilowatts and downgrading to Channel 251C2.  

Mega is proposing to implement this change at a new tower site.  As such, the Federal

Aviation Administration (“FAA”) has apprised of this proposal.  Once the FAA issues the

anticipated Determination of No Hazard, the tower will be registered with the Commission.  It is

noted that the 70 dBu contour, based on the Commission’s standard propagation model, does not

completely encompass the community of license of Titusville, Florida, nor does it reach the main

studio location in Daytona Beach.  Attached as Exhibit A is a supplemental showing that

demonstrates this proposal is in compliance with the rules regarding city grade coverage to the

community of license and with the main studio rules.



1) The licensee of WPCV held a construction permit to retain Class C status for the station (BPH-

20011113ACT).  This permit application was filed in response to a Class C0 triggering application.  The

CP expired on March 11, 2008, without being constructed.  Therefore, the licensed facilities of WPCV are

automatically downgraded to Channel 248C0.  This application for WNUE-FM, therefore, only considers

the licensed WPCV facility, as a Class C0.

2) All data regarding broadcast facilities was extracted from the CDBS database.  We assume no liability for

errors or omissions in that database which may be adverse to the request contained herein.

At the site for the proposed WNUE-FM facility, Channel 251C2 does not meet §73.207

spacing requirements to two other stations: WPCV, Channel 248C0, Winter Haven, Florida  and1

WXTB, Channel 250C, Clearwater, Florida (both license and permit).  Mega proposes to address

these shortspacing issues pursuant to §73.215 of the Commission’s rules.  See Exhibit B for

details.

All other necessary documentation used to certify the technical portion of  FCC Form 301

has been forwarded to Mega and is available to the Commission upon request.   2
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